
Just a little note for Parents & Carers 

The children have settled into the routines well and at collection time the teaching staff are getting 

to know the parents. However it does take a little longer at the moment to ensure we recognise you!  

Please bear with us, we will get quicker!  

 

Please also take care going down to Foundation, there is a small wall and children are not allowed to 

climb/walk on it.  Thank you for your help with this. 

If your child brings in a packed lunch please could you check that items that could 

potentially cause a choking hazard are cut up e.g. Grapes.  Also please do not include nut products as 

we have nut allergies in school.   

Thank you 



 

 


